
 

WYOCLOUD APPROVALS 

 

Greetings,  

Per the communications yesterday, several users had reported not being able to approve 

transactions in the WyoCloud system.  Last night, Oracle made an adjustment to the system 

that should address the approvals issues. This morning, users have reported being able to 

approve transactions.  We believe Oracle’s adjustment to our system has resolved the issue 

with transaction approvals.  However, if you continue to have issues approving transactions, 

please contact the Help Desk (userhelp@uwyo.edu or 766-4357, option #1) for so we are 

aware if the issue remains.  

Best, 

The WyoCloud Team  

 

Contact Information  

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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